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To the Attention of Michael Crawford  

Office of the British Columbia Container Trucking Commissioner  

1085 Cambie St. Vancouver, BC V6B 5L7 

 

July 17, 2020 

 

RE: Ethics of the Commissioner’s Office Follow Up to July 13 Letter 

 

Mr. Crawford,  

 

The Port Transportation Association (PTA) is writing to you today in effort to follow up on the letter sent to your 

office on July 13, 2020 in regard to a potential ethics breach. 

 

As previously mentioned, it had come to the attention of the PTA that there are currently rumours circulating 

amongst the drayage community that you had participated in a round of golf with the owner of one or more of the 

drayage companies that are overseen by the OBCCTC. These rumours are creating concerns, which are growing 

louder each passing day without comment from either yourself, or your office.  

 

The PTA has always found the Commissioner and the OBCCTC to uphold their responsibilities to the highest of 

ethical standards and have faith that this has remained the case. Thus being said, the perceived integrity of the 

OBCCTC is in question amongst the community, and we must once again ask you to confirm or deny these rumours, 

or whether or not you have a relationship with any drayage company owner that extends beyond that of 

Commissioner. 

 

The PTA will be holding another meeting next week and would like to put these allegations to rest. We would 

kindly request a reply no later than Tuesday.

 

Sincerely,  

 

Port Transportation Association 
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